Oregon public employees, including police officers, engage in serious misconduct, and it is hidden from the public. They engage in
misconduct, and they are promoted. Oregon has the least transparent public records laws in the nation. This needs to change.
HB 2929 helps, and should extend to all public employees. Public employee union campaign contributions should not provide
protection from accountability. Get rid of this harmful secrecy.



